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The Knight’s Tablet 
“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul October 16, 2024 

Upcoming Events 

Oct 18~ Trunk or Treat  

Oct. 23~ First Reconciliation Par-

ent Meeting 6:30 PM 

Oct. 25~  Noon Dismissal, Parent / 

Teacher Conferences 

Oct. 26-Nov. 3~Fall Break 

Nov. 4~Classes resume 

Nov. 8~Faculty Meeting-NOON    

DISMISSAL 

Nov. 11-15~Wild West Walk-a-

thon! (p5) 

Nov. 27~Grandparents Day-Noon 

Dismissal 

Servers Schedule 

Oct. 14-18 N. Loy & L. Mueller  

Oct. 19   4:30 PM VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Oct. 20    7:00AM L. Talbott & E. Vomund 

               9:00 AM M. Donovan & K. O’Connor 

           11:00 AM B. Hemmer & E. Wehmeier 

Oct. 21-25 P. Mueller & T. Prudlow   

Good Afternoon St. Paul Families, 

This Thursday and Friday we will have 

visitors in our school as the School 

Improvement Process  continues. They 

will have a chance to visit the school 

and see how awesome St. Paul is! We 

will publish their findings in next 

week’s newsletter. 

*Report Cards can be viewed    to-

morrow on Teacherease. You will re-

ceive a hard copy during parent 

teacher conference as well. 

*The students will have a noon dis-

missal next Friday, October 25.  All 

students may dress down in Halloween 

colors!  Dress down rules apply. ONLY 

PreK and  Kindergarten may wear 

costumes. 

*Walk-a-thon: NEW date see page 5 

for details.  

If you would like to help with prizes 

see the sign-up genesis below. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/-

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-52204675-walkathon#/


 

 

Recess Volunteers are needed on:   

October 18,  

November 7, 12, 13 

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409

-20242025 

Please join us for a monthly  

family rosary led by children on 

Tuesday, November 5. Doors 

open at 6:30PM.      

Rosary begins at 

6:45 PM.  All are 

welcome!  

School News/Reminders: 

‘Tis the season for lost   

sweatshirts. Please put your 

child’s name or  initials on 

the tag on the lower side of  

the sweatshirt. 

Parent ~ Teacher  

Conferences  

Friday, October 25, 1-8pm.  

If you have not signed up to meet 

with your child’s teacher, please 

contact the school office as soon as 

possible. THANK YOU!!!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F4FACA822A2F85-49729409-20242025


 

 

School News/Reminders: 



 

 

School News/Reminders: 

St. Paul 175th      

  Anniversary Shirts are 

still available in adult 

sizes for $15. 

Congratulations to the 5th 

Grade boys volleyball team who 

won the division championship 

for the third year in a row! They 

have won every match since the 

team was formed in 3rd 

grade—that’s 40 matches!! 

https://school.st-paulchurch.org/sites/stpaulschool/files/uploads/documents/amazon_wish_list_6.pdf


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


